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As previously informed, the Chromebooks the school provided to support access to online

learning during the national lockdowns now need to be returned to school where they

will be used in lessons to support all pupils.

Therefore, if your child was issued with a Chromebook that hasn’t yet been returned,

please ensure that it is returned by Monday 27 June to the Business Manager, Mr Powell, in

room B1.13. The Chromebooks have been deactivated and they longer work.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely

MR G JONES
Head of School
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